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Dear Mr Chairman,

The delegation of the Committee on Social Policy of the Chamber of Deputies of the

Parliament of the Czech Republic is going to visit the Kingdom of Denmark on 11 — 14

November 2019. On behalfof the Czech delegation and on my own behaif, we would like to

kindly ask you to receive our Committee and have a meeting with you and the representatives

of the Employment Comrnittee.

It would be a great honour to meet you and members ofyour Committee of the Parliament of

the Kingdom of Denmark on Wednesday 12 November 2019. Wc will be delighted to leam

about the evaluation of the unemployment benefit system in Denmark and the measures that

support flexible working arrangements. In view of the discussions on the reform of the

pension system in the Czech Republic, we would be also interested in the current situation of

the National Pension System (raising the retirement age, indexing, etc.) and information on

the functioning of the 2nd and 3’ pension pillars. Wc believe that our joint meeting would be

beneficial for both Committees.

I avail myself of this opportunily, Sir, to renew the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mr Kaspar Sand Kjaer

/

Chairman

The Employment Committee
folketing
Kingdom of Denmark
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